
RANDALL COMMUNITY WATER

CONNECTING NEIGHBORS

After extensive planning, the  
Regional Waterline ‘Connecting 
Neighbors’ project is moving 
forward with pipe delivery and 
earthwork scheduled to commence 
in April, spring weather permitting.

The construction sequence is 
planned as follows:
•	 Begin pipe delivery and 

installation at the Stickney 
Elevated Storage Tank and work 
east to the Mitchell connection.  
(Spring 2025 - Spring 2026) 

•	 From the Stickney Elevated 
Storage Tank working south and 
west towards the Platte Tank 
Farm.  (Fall 2025 - Spring 2027)

•	 The Platte Treatment Plant 
Improvements are anticipated to 
begin summer 2025 with overall 
completion by summer 2026.

The design-build delivery method 
accelerates the project construction 
timeline from the traditional design-
bid-build 4-to-5-year approach to 
just 3 years while reducing costs by 
an estimated 20-25%. As a result, 
the overall waterline completion is 
expected by summer 2027.

RCWD’s 72-mile high-capacity 
transmission line will deliver clean, 
reliable water to two existing 
customers, Aurora-Brule Rural 
Water System, and Davison Rural 
Water System. The project will 
also expand to provide the City of 
Mitchell with a redundant water 
source. Along with these three 
primary project participants, RCWD 
will also incorporate strategic 
connections to improve water 
delivery and reliability for existing 
customers. 

RCWD’s leadership and staff are committed to providing 
clean, reliable water and unwavering customer service. 

Regional Waterline Construction to Start at 
Stickney Elevated Storage Tank in April

RCWD   |   (605) 487-7823    |    www.rcwd.org/regionalwaterproject

                 Impacted Landowners

Impacted landowners are 
essential to the success of 
this project, and RCWD has 
been  adamant that they are 
informed throughout the 
process. Hausmann-GE, the 
design-build contractor, has 
committed to:

•	 Providing clear and timely 
updates regarding any 
construction activities on 
impacted property. 

•	 Minimizing disruption to 
land and property while 
prioritizing safety and 
quality.

•	 Maintaining open lines of 
communication to address 
any concerns or questions 
landowners may have.

PHOTO CREDIT SEH: Stickney Elevated 
Storage Tank looking east. 



www.rcwd.org/regionalwaterproject

PH
OT

O 
CR

ED
IT

 T
D

G
:  

Pl
at

te
 W

at
er

 T
re

at
m

en
t P

la
nt

 P
H

OT
O 

CR
ED

IT
 S

EH
: P

la
tte

 T
an

k 
Fa

rm
 lo

ok
in

g 
no

rt
h.

 
PH

OT
O 

CR
ED

IT
 S

EH
: S

tic
kn

ey
 E

le
va

te
d 

St
or

ag
e 

Ta
nk

 
lo

ok
in

g 
ea

st
. 


